
July 27, 2006 

 

Patrick, 

 

Thanks for your call this morning in answer to my 

email. I plan to send the following letter to the 

State Journal, but I wanted to make sure I have not 

misrepresented your views. Here is the letter: 

 

"The State Journal picked Patrick Baker as its choice 

for representative in the 68th district based partly 

on his willingness to raise the individual income tax 

to pay for the services Michigan citizens want and 

need. I, too, admire this courageous stance, and there 

are many other things I like about this candidate. 

However, the Journal failed to point out that Mr. 

Baker is pro-life, which means that given the 

opportunity, he would take away a woman's right to 

terminate a pregnancy. He is also against embryonic 

stem cell research. These are positions voters would 

not expect from a Democrat." 

 

Please let me know if anything I've stated is 

incorrect.  

 

Steve Harry 

323-3897 

 

 


